
CALENDAR FOR THE WEEK 

June 21st - June 27th 

   

Today: Father’s Day 

  Summer Begins 

  9:45 - Sunday School 

                     11:00 - Worship 

Monday: 6:00 - 8:30 - Vacation Bible School 

  7:00 - Boy Scouts 

Tuesday: 6:00 - 8:30 - Vacation Bible School 

Wednesday: 6:00 - 8:30 - Vacation Bible School 

Thursday:     Deadline: Hygiene Kits for Baja 

  Deadline: PWCT Annual Dinner Reservations 

  July Tower Mailing 

  6:00 - 8:30 - Vacation Bible School 

Friday: 6:00 - 8:30 - Vacation Bible School 

Saturday: Cub Scout Camp-Out at Pavilion 

 

Next Sunday, June 28th: 

  9:45 - Sunday School 

                     11:00 - Worship/Four Cents A Meal Offering 

           12:15 - Witness Committee Meeting 

 

********************************************************** 

Greeters:  Tom and Lee Ann Heizer 

 

*The flowers in the sanctuary are given by Allen and Pat Quick in 

memory of Mr. & Mrs. Carlisle H. Neff, Katherine Quick, George W. 

Quick and all fathers.  The flowers are also in honor of all present fa-

thers. 

 

*Good morning and welcome to Bethel!  Whether you are a member, a 

friend or a visitor please take a moment and fill out the friendship pad at 

the end of your pew.  Don't forget to give the friendship pad to others to 

sign when you are done.  Thank you! 

 

*Today is Father’s Day, and we honor all of our fathers, those living and 

departed.  We also honor those who have been like fathers to us in their 

teaching, helping, mentoring, and aiding of others.  God bless you all! 

 

 

 

*Vacation Bible School is this week at Bethel!  Vacation Bible School will 

be tomorrow, Monday, June 22nd through Friday, June 26th and all ages 

are welcome.  Dinner will be at 6:00 pm and VBS will end each evening at 

8:30 pm.  Join us for this exciting week of fellowship and activities as we 

study God’s word at “Camp Discovery: Jesus at Work through Us”! 

 

*Hygiene Kits for Baja  The ladies of the church are preparing hygiene 

kits for the Baja Mission Team to take with them when they go to Baja in 

July.  The hygiene kits include the following items:  Toothbrush and 

Toothpaste, Comb or Brush, Bar of soap, Washcloth and Hand Towel, De-

odorant and Razor.  The items are to be placed in a one gallon plastic zip-

lock bag with all packaging removed.  All kits need to be brought to the 

church by this Thursday, June 25th so they can be ready for shipment.  

There will be a container in Memorial Hall for the kits to be placed in.  

This project is being sponsored by the PWCT but is open to everyone in 

the church to participate in.   

 

*Annual Catered Dinner  All women are invited to the Ladies Annual Ca-

tered Dinner. It will be held on Tuesday, July 14th, at the Middlebook 

Community Center at 6:30 pm. The meal will be catered by Country 

Kitchen of Christiansburg and the cost will be $14.00 per person. Please 

RSVP for yourself and your guests by this Thursday, June 25th to either 

Libby Smith, Yvonne Goodson, or Louise Hoy. 

 

*Pastor David will be on vacation this Saturday, June 27th through Mon-

day, July 6th.  If you have a need please contact the Church Office or any 

Session member.  Thank you! 

 

*Pastor David will be taking off the next two Sundays.  Marty and Marion 

Simmers traveled to India this spring and Marty gave a program on her trip 

to the Afternoon Circle on June 9th.  She has agreed to give this slide show 

presentation during the Sunday School hour next Sunday, June 28th, at 

9:30 am.  Please join us in the Fellowship Hall for this eye opening presen-

tation. 

 

*The Witness Committee will meet next Sunday, June 28th, following the 

worship service. 

 

*The Growth & Strengthening Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, June 30th, 

has been cancelled.  Their next meeting will be on Tuesday, July 28th, at 

6:30 pm. 



*There are six members from Bethel going to Baja, Mexico from July 

17th though July 26th.  This year the group will again be taking a “Baja 

Suitcase” filled with donations of toys, household goods, clothing and 

hygiene items.  The Baja Mission Team hopes you will fill the “Baja Suit-

case” (in the vestibule at the back of the Sanctuary) to the brim and over-

flowing with toys or sports items (soccer balls, Frisbees, small balls, etc.).  

Also appreciated are hair accessories, drawing pads, crayons, pencils and 

sharpeners, small purses; anything you think a child would enjoy having.  

They are also requesting donations of sheets and pillowcases (single and 

double), towels, kitchen towels, kitchen utensils, hygiene items, clothing 

for small adults, light jackets, and shoes for children and adults.  A more 

extensive list of suggested items to donate is in the June Tower.  The 

deadline for donations is Monday, July 6th.  Thank you so much for your 

prayers and support!  - Bethel Mission Team 

 

*Since the Choir is taking off the months of June and July we are asking 

for volunteers to sing or play during the worship service.  If you are inter-

ested in helping out, please contact the Church Office.  Thank you! 

 

*In order to keep our Bethel calendars up to date, we request that all com-

mittee chairmen and all heads of other groups in the church submit all ad-

ditions or corrections to the calendars by email to 

bethelpc@gmail.com AND to jlwebb320@comcast.net. Thank you. 

 

*Please send your announcements for the weekly bulletin to the Church 

Office by 3 pm each Wednesday.  Feel free to email the information to: 

bethelpc@gmail.com or you can place it in Adrienne’s mailbox in Memo-

rial Hall.  Please remember that all announcements are subject to editing.  

Thank you! 

 

*If you would like to join Bethel Presbyterian Church, please feel free to 

contact Pastor David or a Session member. We would love to hear from you! 

 

     June 14th  

Attendance: 75 

Weekly Budget:  $3,589.00   Received:  $2,376.00 

 
 

Estimated Budget as of June 3rd, 2015:  $78,958.00 

 Expenses: $66,519.00 Receipts: $68,221.00  
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